
Giving Thanks! November 2023

           


Veteran’s Day Observed

There will be no school Friday, 

November 10th. 




RLC Potluck


We are asking for a $5 
donation per child towards our 
thanksgiving feast that will be 
held on Tuesday, November 
21st. The money is due by 

Friday, November 17th.




Thanksgiving


There will be no school on 
Thursday, November 23rd and 

Friday, November 24th.


TEACHER WORKSHOP 

There will be a staff training on 

Thursday, November 17th. 
Please pick your children up 

promptly by 3:00pm!

ROYAL TIMES

What Are You Thankful For?

Attention

The weather is changing and the children will definitely need 
to be dressed warmly. Don’t forget to order your child’s 
uniform sweater if you haven’t already. During the cold season 
children are required to wear their sweater under outside 
coats or jackets. Please try your best to keep your children 
warm by dressing them in mittens/gloves, beanies and a scarf 
to prevent illness. We recommend that each child brings a 
blanket. The blanket can be dropped off on Mondays and 
picked up on Fridays.


There will be an early 1:00 pm dismissal on 
Wednesday, November 22nd.




Giving Thanks! November 2023
PARENT CLUB


On Wednesday, November 8th there 
will be a parent club meeting @ 

5:00pm. The meeting will be held on 
zoom and in person.


SCHOOL FOOD DRIVE

On Wednesday, November 15th we 
will have a food drive. Please donate 
only canned/non-perishable food


FUNDRAISER 

It’s Official!!! The DoubleGoods 

Fundraiser will be held November 
6th - 10th. 


                HEADS UP!!!             


The children have free dress the 
20th through the  22nd. 


On Tuesday, December 19th will be 
our Christmas Program!


On Friday, December 22nd and 
29th the center will close at 
1:00pm. There are NO late pick 
ups!!


School will be closed: Christmas Day 
Monday, December 25th & 26th. 
New Year Day, Monday, January 1st 
2024.


Royal Court                                      
Khi Davis                                                    

Heily Garcia                                    
Jayce Jones                                    

Kartier Davis                                 
Tristen Collins 


Cultural Month                                              
November is our cultural month here at Royal Learning 

Center. This year the children will dress a cutout doll in 

the cultural attire of the country he or she randomly 

chooses. The parent/child duo will then present the 

project to everyone with a short description. Let’s have 

fun and get creative!! Your child will pick the country and 

you’ll be notify through brightwheel by Monday, 

November 6th. Each cultural Project will be due and 

presented on Monday, November 20th. 


The request for each week are listed below. 


November 10th: Bring cultural Music/song     
November 17th: Bring a cultural game or art 
November 24th: Dress in something cultural 
December 1st: Bring cultural food (samples)    


Nyla H. turns two on the 8th.


Christian W. turns three on the 11th.


Milo T. turns one on the 12th. 


Olanma A. turns five on the 17th.


Kash’Mir L. turns three on the 22nd.


Syncere B. turns four on the 25th


“You can learn many things from children. 
How much patience you have, for instance. ” 


- Franklin P. Adams
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